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Planting Churches   

Mobilizing for Mission 

 
"For I know the plans I have for you," says the LORD. "They are plans for good and not for  

disaster, to give you a future and a hope” Jeremiah 29:11 

 
   Praise the Lord as we enter 2018 we can do so knowing our Lord is there giving us hope for each day, regardless of what 

the world situation is. He is our Peace. He is our Hope. He is our All in All.            

                                                                             

Branch Office: 

A. Inyoung and MyungAe Ok share: 

  (i) Our Board Meeting was held on 25
th

 November. We thank the Lord for the support of our board. 

    Pastor and Mrs. Wang who completed their candidates orientation course in Korea on 1
st
 June were accepted. 

by our Taiwan board. Pastor Wang is Taiwanese and his wife Korean. They are working with IMM, a 

mobilization ministry within WEC, in Korea working with the Chinese diaspora. 

(ii) Monthly prayer meeting: On 27
th

 November 21 people attended. The next meeting is on 25
th

 December, 

when Inyoung will be the speaker and afterwards there will be some Korean traditional games. 

   As the office is small, we have decided that from January the prayer meeting will be held at Sion Church in 

Taipei. Or January speaker will be Judy. 

(iii) Mandy: On 4
th

 December Inyoung, Myungae and Violet visited Mandy and her family and prayed with her 

mother. On 8
th

 December her mother went to be with the Lord. Pray for the family. Mandy’s father is in his 

90s. Pray for Mandy as she will continue to care for him. 

(iv) Our branch meeting was held on 18
th

 December and we had Christmas lunch together. 

(v) From 8-12
th

 January Inyoung and Myungae will attend the WEC Korea Branch Conference. After conference 

they will have various medical check-ups. They leave Taiwan on 4
th

 January and return before the January 

prayer meeting. 

 

B. Insu and Sunghee Park share : 

  (i). New Church Building Up-date:  

     Praise the Lord for good progress being made. The 4
th

 floor was finished on 4
th

 December. Please continue to 

pray God’s wisdom, provision, good weather and safety and the interior and windows etc. are done. 

  (ii) Special meetings: 

 a.On 1
st
 January we will have a New Year’s service.  

b.On 8
th

 January we will attend the Korean missionaries fellowhip and also the AOG workers fellowship in 

Taipei. 

c.On 20
th

 January Sunghee will share at a women’s fellowship. 

(iii) Other events: 

   a. On 9
th

 January Insu will complete teaching his Extension Course at the Hakka Seminary. 

    b. A mission team from Korea will come to San Wan Church from 12-16
th

 January. Pray for good contacts. 

Pray also it will be a good learning time for the team. 

    c. 7 of our young people will attend a special co-workers conference in Korea from 22
nd

-27
th

 January. Pray it 

will be a wonderful experience for them. 

    d. The Hakka Gospel Association will have their board meeting on 29
th

 January and Insu will attend. 

    e. On 5
th

 February we will attend the district co-workers meeting. 
     

 

C. Park ChanKoo & Lee EunYeol(Peter & Sarah) share: 

(i) Family News:  

(a) In December Peter’s father had a stroke. This was the second time and the doctor’s prognosis was not 

good. We were worried and prayed. Some of our church members visited, shared the Gospel and praise the 

Lord Peter’s father tearfully accepted the Lord. Please pray he’ll come to know the Lord more. 

(b) We and our daughters are doing well and thank the Lord for His grace. We have had a number of visitors 

from Korea and it has been good to share about Taiwan and about the church situation on Taiwan. 

  Thank you for praying for us. 



 

(ii) Korean class: In November we started the second term. This time we have 12 students, 9 of whom are 

non-believers. Peter and 3 helpers from the church pray and share the Gospel with these students. Praise the 

Lord 2 non-believers have started to attend the Youth Fellowship at church. Pray they will come to accept 

the Lord. A short-term mission team from Korea came to visit, cooked Korean food, played games. It was a 

wonderful time to build deeper relationships with the students. 
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D. Taiwan missionaries: 

   a. Continue to pray for Mandy as she and her family adjust to being without her mother. 

     Pray too for the monthly missions prayer meeting. 

   b. Pray for J and A who will visit Taiwan for 6 weeks from 8
th

 January. Pray for good times with J’s family, 

church and the various speaking engagements she will have. 

c. Continue to pray for S in her language study. Pray for complete healing from back pain after her various 

trips to mountain areas. 

   d.Anna and Kevin continue with sharing in churches and with IT work. They plan to visit Taiwan late March 

for 3 months. Pray as they will be speaking at many places. Pray too that they will have a good time with 

family and friends. 

e. Pastor and Mrs. Wang are now working with the WEC group IMM reaching out to another people group in 

Korea. 

f. M and R praise the Lord for the 66% of the Old Testament which has been translated and now available 

online. Amos and the first draft of Leviticus are near completion. The book of Naum is already the consultant 

stage. Continue to pray for them in their translation work. 
 

 

Thank you for your faithful and loving prayers and support.  

 

Many blessings from the WEC Taiwan Team 

Mailing Address: WEC International, P.O. Box 7-261, Taipei 106, Taiwan. 

Office Address: WEC International, 4
th

 Fl, No.4, Jung Hwa Road, Section 2, Wan Hua District, Taipei 108, Taiwan 

Office Tel.:02-23888632 

Mobile: 886 0905 010 100 (Inyoung Ok, Branch Leaders) 

Email: iyokped@gmail.com (Inyoung Ok, Branch Leaders) 

                                                                                                                                         

 

           
Violet sharing at the November Prayer Meeting.             The new San Wan Church building project. 
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